JORDAN SCHOOL DISTRICT
Anthony Godfrey, Ed.D., Superintendent of Schools
West Jordan, Utah

Intradistrict Communication


DATE:		January 4, 2023

TO:		Principals
		Assistant Principals
		All Panorama Users
	
FROM:		Michael Anderson, Associate Superintendent 
Travis Hamblin, Director of Student Services

SUBJECT:	Panorama Q&A with Drop-In Training


 

There will be a Panorama Q&A / Open Drop-In training on January 9th at 1:30 pm. It will be held via Zoom and administrators, counselors, clinical support staff, psychologists, teachers, teacher specialists, any other user of Panorama is invited to attend. Please share with whom you feel would benefit from this session. It would be a great time to get questions answered, specific training on deep data dives, or general functionality of the platform. Participants may join for all or part of the training and they can come and go as needed. Think of this as ‘drop-in office hours’. 

The Zoom link is: HERE

Or copy and paste the following into your browser:

Join Zoom Meeting https://uetn-org.zoom.us/j/83226711731?pwd=T0dFd1FDTzE1QUZ1N2hIY25aTVB1UT09

